
From: Paul Goodrich <Paul.Goodrich@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 9:25 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Wednesday 
 
Valerie and I did have dinner at the Consul General of the Netherlands last night. 
 

PWG 
 

Paul W Goodrich 

Chief Operating Officer 

Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
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